
From: Tiffany Barnett [mailto:TBARNETT@momentumtelecom.com]  

Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 1:22 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 

Subject: Annual Report Extension 
 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing on behalf of Momentum Telecom, Inc. to request an extension for the Annual Report for the 
Washington UTC.  We are requesting an extension due to our audited financials not being available until 
the end of April.  I expect to have this Annual Report completed no later than June 15, 2009.  Please let 
me know if this is acceptable. 

Thanks, 

Tiffany 

 

Tiffany Barnett 

Momentum 

2700 Corporate Drive, Suite 200 

Birmingham, Al 35242 

205-978-4442 

  

 

 


